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27 May, 2014

To the President and Members of the CLUB DEL COUPE FIAT PIEMONTE,

Greetings to everyone attending the 20" Anniversary of the Fiat Coupe.

On behalf of the members of the FIAT CLUB of NEW SOUTH WALES, based here in
Sydney, Australia, | would like to congratulate the CLUB DEL COUPE FIAT PIEMONTE for
organising such an important landmark event in the history of the Fiat Coupe.

As an owner of a Fiat Coupe myself, | am sorry that | cannot be there in person to
enjoy meeting the many other owners from so many countries who will be in attendance.

While the FIAT Coupe was never sold in Australia, such is the enthusiasm for this
landmark FIAT model that over 20 examples have been privately imported and are enjoyed
by their owners all over Australia.

To all the Fiat Coupe owners in Torino for this 20" Anniversary, | _hope you have a
very enjoyable weekend and a safe trip home. FORZA FIAT COUPE!!!

Yours FIATfully,

Warren Smith ’
President

Fiat Club of NSW Inc.
president@fiatclub.com.au




